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● There was a Policy and Racial Equity Task Force meeting on 8/13.  
- CARES act funding request will be going out to the Governor soon.  

● IRB from the Maryland Department of Health will be looking over our survey to make 
sure our recipient survey is in compliance with Human Subject Research Law and 
exempt from IRB requirements.  

Laura will send the application to MDH today.  
● We will include a question on if the recipient is under the age of 18. We cannot survey 

any minors.  
● Cannot have prisoners as the ​primary ​target group for the survey. Can still ask them 

questions.  
● We are  collaborating with the Public Awareness & Engagement Committee to help 

us get these surveys out.  
○ Also for translation costs. 

● We will include a description of 2-1-1 at the end of the survey for service recipients. 
2-1-1 is a resource that connects someone in need to services in maryland.  

● On August 26th and 28th there will be a town hall on Housing.  
● We should start thinking if there is anything we would like to do for a Town Hall.  

○ Beginning in mid september there will be a 1 hour town call every wednesday.  
● Our Task Force report is due in December.  
● Once the surveys are out we will be discussing our long term goals.  
● Want to get a sample of the survey into SurveyMonkey so that we can put ourselves in 

our participants shoes and see what the survey will really look like.  
● Entire SANE Committee will meet next Wednesday 8/26 at 11:00 AM.  

Discussing issues/long term goals: 
- Munib: Better care for incarcerated individuals.  
- Denise McKoy sent out an article discussing how the reports of abuse have gone down.  

- Many people are scared to reach out or feel disconnected.  
- Karen-adams gilchrist: discussed how the pandemic has affected her organization's 

ability to interact with families in need.  
- As her org does check-ins they are noticing a decrease in mental/physical health.  
- Karen will distribute our survey throughout her organization.  

- Next subcommittee meeting Wednesday september 2nd at 11:00am 
- Please continue thinking about long term goals  


